
  

 

Message from the President  

Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

judy.paulson@tx.rr.com 
 

Message from the President   Newsletter June  2013 

 

A huge thank you goes to Denise Hogan for planning our End of the Year 

Installation Dinner.  We had 50+ women in attendance—way to go, ladies!  

The Installation Service was done outdoors under the trees.  It was very 

fitting as the Installation theme was “The Tree of Life.”  As the installation 

service stated, One Board plants the seeds and a new Board nourishes the 

growth and starts the cycle over again.  We are all part of the “Tree of 

Life.” 

The annual Exchange Dinner was held at my home on May 23rd.  We had 

20 women who shared great food, wine and great conversations.  It was a 

good opportunity for those who are taking on new duties to learn from the 

previous board.  Sharing of knowledge will always make our club more 

cohesive and more in-tune to the needs of our community. 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as your President, and because I had a 

wonderful board, the time flew by!  

As summer begins, may you have an enjoyable and carefree one.  Perhaps 

this will be the year Dallas will have NO days of 100+ degrees! 

Thanks for all you do! 

Judy 
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1st Vice President – Membership 

Diana Hueter – 972-943-8172, 

dthueter@aol.com 

  
June, 2013 

 

Please take the time to welcome our newest member, Pamela Zeigler-Petty.  Pamela and her 

husband Tony moved last summer from McKinney to their home at 3501 Gary Drive.   She 

works for Southwest Securities.  Several of the members were able to meet Pamela at our 

installation dinner held at Sip-n-Savor.  Welcome to FCWC, Pamela! 

 

Thank you for allowing me to serve as your First VP of Membership for the Forest Creek 

Woman’s Club this past year.  It was awesome to meet so many new neighbors and make such 

wonderful friends.  I appreciate all the support and help many of you provided to me.  Lisa 

Chill is heading up membership for this coming year.  Over the summer, if you know of 

anyone new in the neighborhood, please contact Lisa at lchill864@gmail.com or 972-208-8602.  

She will be happy to visit with new neighbors or current neighbors on finding time to get 

involved with FCWC and tell them about FCWC membership. 

 

Also, please remember that all updated directory information can be found online at 

www.fcwc.net. 

 

Thanks so much, and have a safe and wonderful summer! 

3rd Vice President—Communications  

Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 

 

Thank you all for getting the articles to me on time.  I will be doing the Newsletter again next year, so 

I’ll be hearing from most of you again!  And welcome to the new contributors!   

Have a wonderful summer! 

4th Vice President – Technology  

Sherry Coleman—972-208-0163 

shercole@verizon.net 
 

I hope everyone has a great summer.  Next year Denise Provencher will be taking on these duties and I 

wish her well.  I hope everyone has an enjoyable summer! 

www.fcwc.net 

Thank You! 

The bouquet of deep pink roses and white lilies are beautiful! I love to 

receive flowers! Your thoughtfulness is sincerely appreciated. Thank You!     

 Judy 

mailto:dthueter@aol.com
mailto:shercole@verizon.net
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2nd Vice President—Programs 

Denise Hogan —214-392-4627 
denise.hogan1@verizon.net 

 

Thank you to all the wonderful ladies of Forest Creek and especially to our 

FCWC Board for such a rewarding year!  Since September we have experienced a variety of 

programs that I hope you have enjoyed as much as I have. 

 

We had magical activities in September, knitting in October, dog training in November, and a 

fabulous look inside the homes of Diana Hueter, Linda Lieser, Debbie Berman, and Cindy 

Kuykendall for the holidays.  2013 started with a healthy bang in January, ideas for the best 

date night in February, music and laughter in March, living green in April, and finished with a 

Sip and Savor in May. 

 

A special thank you to the lovely ladies who hosted our meetings:  Judy Paulson, Terry 

Brown, Kay Martin, Diana Hueter, Linda Lieser, Debbie Berman, Cindy Kuykendall, Michelle 

Pierce, Linda Brule, and Shannon Martin.  You are so appreciated!! 

 

And for me personally, seven very special women made it possible for me to do my job this 

year:  Dianne Apprill, who passed on the experience and knowledge of the job from the previ-

ous year; Judy Paulson, whose leadership makes everything possible; Patty Boyer-Moore, 

whose checks kept everyone happy; Pat and Christine Gray and Miss Marilou, who fed us de-

lectable treats all year; Sherry Craig, who put together all the information and made it into a 

great newsletter; and my own special southern lady, Sherry Coleman, whose unfailingly gra-

cious attitude and lightening-speed computer abilities helped me keep you updated on our ex-

citing happenings.  Ladies, you rock my world!!! 

 

And here’s a shout out to Diana Hueter, who will be your Director of Programs next year  -- 

good luck and have fun! 

 

Have a great summer and I’ll see ya round the ‘hood... 

 

Much love, 

 

Denise 
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Treasurer’s Report 

Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 

First, let me remind anyone who still has outstanding reimbursement re-

quests to get them to me ASAP. We will be closing the books on this year 

shortly. 

 

I am so pleased with how everyone on the board has worked together regarding our finances 

this year. We have had many special events which have all been well-planned and greatly en-

joyed, and we still have a healthy balance available to keep things running over the summer 

and start next year. This is a sign of a well-managed club and good leadership. Thanks so 

much to a great board of directors and especially our fearless leader, Judy, who is always on 

top of everything! I love and appreciate every one of you. Let’s reach out to each other when 

we can this summer and keep in touch. Maybe we can even get to know a neighbor or two bet-

ter! 

 

I look forward to hearing about all your summer adventures when we gather again! 

 

 

Beginning balance 4529.00 

 

Receipts 1150.00 

 

Disbursements 2755.73 

 

Ending balance 2923.27 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Patty Boyer-Moore 

 

 

Thanks, 

Patty Moore 

www.fcwc.net 
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Moms and Tots 

Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 

 

Hello lovely ladies of Forest Creek Estates from the Moms & Tots crew!  We have been 

enjoying the mild weather & hitting the local playgrounds this month. Making sweet 

memories & building even sweeter relationships with our neighborhood friends.  If you have 

little ones and would like to join us, we meet on Monday mornings at 9:30, usually at a local 

park/playground.  We will technically take the summer off but will be staying connected with 

various outings & get-togethers.  Call or email Rebecca if you are interested. 

Ya-Yas Book Club 

Denise Provencher—214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 
 

Thank you, Debbie, for hosting in May. We had a good crowd and an interesting discussion of the 

characters and difficult choices described in Beneath the Lion’s Gaze. Most of us would recommend 

the book; harrowing at times, but an important depiction of Ethiopia in the mid-1970’s under military 

rule.  The highlight of the evening, however, was Debbie’s chocolate brownie trifle...delicious! We 

finalized the book list for next year and have included it below. Thank you to Joyce for agreeing to 

chair next year! Have a great summer! 

 

Date   Title / Author       Hostess 
Sep 5   American Sniper / Chris Kyle      Mona Notinger 

Oct 3  The Forgotten / David Baldacci    Denise Provencher 

Nov 7  The Good House / Ann Leary    Lisa Chill 

Dec 12  The Dressmaker / Kate Alcott    Pat Gray 

Jan 9  Killing Lincoln / Bill O’Reilly    Diana Hueter 

Feb 6  The Shoemaker’s Wife / Adriana Trigiani  Judy Paulson 

Mar 6  Gone Girl / Gillian Flynn    Joyce Pollacia 

Apr 3  Jacqueline Kennedy: Historic Conversations on Life  Carole Jernigan &  

  with John F. Kennedy / Caroline Kennedy  Marilou Mills 

May 1  The Aviator’s Wife / Melanie Benjamin   Barbara Desco 

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
mailto:patricia.s.parker@tx.rr.com
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

Fela! was a great show - enjoyed by all who attended! Watch your e-mails for a 

possible program over the summer! 

www.fcwc.net 

Out to Lunch Bunch 
Maria Giglio - 972-618-1848 

agiglio@airmail.net 

 

Care and Share 

Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 

We extended yet more condolences to the Vokolek family. Gerald's niece, 

in Florida, passed away. That makes five family members in eight months for the Vokolek 

family. 

 

I am happy to end this year with some happy news and congratulations: My Ford welcomed 

her second grandchild, a baby girl, Taylor. She arrived on April 20th, weighing 7lbs. 7oz. Pat 

Kempf, our FCWC secretary, also welcomed her second grandson, Elliott. He arrived in 

Michigan weighing 7lbs. 9oz.  

 

Wishing everyone a healthy, enjoyable summer. 

 

Please pray for our Oklahoma tornado victims  

 

My job does not end, please keep me informed if anyone needs support during June, July and 

August.  

Wine and Dine 2011 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

What a great group of friends and foodies! Our finale for this year featured Tortilla 

Crusted Tenderloin, Crab Cakes and Rhubarb and Strawberry Compote! Yummy!  

 

Thanks to all our hosts and hostesses for the entire year!  

mailto:agiglio@airmail.net
mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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Bunko I         

Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

Thanks to Marianne for hosting Bunko in 

May. It was a great year! Thanks for the 

laughs and good times together.  

 

Have a great summer, and we will see every-

one in September. Our first Bunko will be at 

Glenna's. 

Bunko II   

Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 

 

It's hard to believe we have finished a whole 

year of Bunkos. We finished with a lot of ties! 

We had a four-way roll off for "Most Bunkos" 

which My Ford won. Then a two-way roll off 

for "Most Bunkos" for the entire year, which 

was won by Sandy Tucker. MariLou ended up 

with High Score.  

 

Wishing all of you a safe and enjoyable 

summer. See you in September.  

Bunko IV 

Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 
 

Bunko IV will be meeting for dinner to cele-

brate the end of the year very soon. Travel, 

work and school events have complicated our 

lives this month. Date and Place are TBA.  

 

Have a great summer! 

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas 

972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com 

 

We're looking forward to 

another summer, Bunko 

Babes.  

 

Thank you all for a wonderful year of fun and 

friendship. Thank you, also, for your kind sup-

port of your chairman through it all. Have a 

relaxing summer, and bring back lots of sto-

ries for next fall. 

 

Laurie Thomas 

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 

Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

 

 

Wishing all of you a great summer and look 

forward to seeing the group in September! 

 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 

 

Couples Bunko II wishes everyone a great 

summer! 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net. 
 

 

 

 

Final scores are: 

 

Team  5 – 11030 

Team  7 – 10980 plus 1 small slam 

Team  6 – 10710 plus 1 small slam 

Team 2 -   10631 plus 1 small slam 

Team  8 -  10270 

Team  3 – 9570 

Team 1 –  8290 

Team 4 -   7537 

 

 

First Monday Bridge  

Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

May was our last get together for the year. 

We will play again in September.  

 

Have a great summer!!! 

Easygoing Bridge        

Debby Sovern 

972-491-0809 

djsovern@verizon.net 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Kathy Baird—214-244-0169 
Kathy.Baird123@gmail.com 
 

We will take the summer off and begin again 

on the 4th Tuesday in September.  

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

  

Mexican Train Dominoes 

Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

Dominoes---Thank you, Nadine, for hosting! 

 

Have a Happy and Safe summer! 

mailto:Kathy.Baird123@gmail.com
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Judy asked that this lovely note from Mary Toler get posted in the newsletter.  She has been a 

valued friend and FCWC member for many years! 

 

www.fcwc.net 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 

 

www.fcwc.net 
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 

www.fcwc.net 
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Thank you, Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

 

It has been my privilege to belong to the club for 23 years. 
 

It is an honor to serve your Real Estate needs—Past, Present and into the Future. 
 

Ronnie Vokolek 

Past President FCWC 

214-957-2725 

 

Some of the Forest Creek Properties 
Sold by the Vokolek Team 

 
 
3404 O’Malley        3517 Gary 
3516 O’Malley   3413 Melanie   3208 Louis 
3308 Terry    3129 Carroll   3209 Louis 
3408 Terry    3412 Michael   3408 Louis 
3504 Terry    3417 Michael   3416 Louis 
3516 Terry    3409 Gary   3521 Louis 
3520 Terry    3413 Gary   6208 Leslie 
3529 Terry    3500 Gary   3304 San Simeon 
3205 Melanie    3504 Gary   3313 San Simeon 
3209 Melanie    3513 Gary   3316 San Simeon 

 

www.fcwc.net 


